April 12, 2020 Code Enforcement Town Board Meeting Updates

Office Updates:

- The office is still open for limited business. We have someone in office daily to sort out all the issues, messages, permits, inspections, etc
- We are doing out best to keep things moving
- There are a few jobs still in operation. Buffalo Truck Center and CPI Process on North America Dr
- There are numerous residents home, which in turn has resulted in residents wanting to perform work on their homes. Numerous decks, fencing, repairs, etc
- We are working with the Supervisor to sort out essential vs. non- essential work.

Sidewalks:

• Delayed for securing bids

Planning Board:

• There are numerous projects scheduled for the May 14th meeting.